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If the Richland School District is on a 2-hour delay, our elementary 

school sites will also be on a 2-hour delay, opening at 8:30 AM.

Check our Facebook Page (@bgcbfc), Parent Facebook Group, or 

website (greatclubs.org) for more information.

If the Richland School District cancels school, our elementary school 

sites will operate on a delayed start at select sites.

Communicate with your Site Coordinator through the Remind app or call 

the site phone number if you have any questions.

If inclement weather occurs on a no school day, staff will determine if it 

is safe for Club programs to operate. Staff will communicate the need for 

any delays or Club closures with families.

If inclement weather occurs during the school day, Clubs may make the 

decision to close early.

We know having a delay or disruption in Club programs may be an 

inconvenience, but please understand we want our Club staff and families to 

take caution on the roadways and be safe. Thank you for your understanding.

For additional information, please call 509.543.9980
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